
Manitoba Provincial Report 

Manitoba had a good year in 2023, several purebred breeders assisted with the show 
and sale and many others exhibited and purchased animals. The online portion 
continues to grow in popularity with a first this year as a ram was bought by a producer 
in the states and successfully exported. We also had buyers from Saskatchewan and 
Ontario online.

We continue to promote the benefits or using a purebred sire in flocks of all types, along 
side Manitoba Sheep Association through seminars and educational events.

We are looking forward to this years sale, and hope it will continue to grow the interest 
in good quality purebred stock, within our provincial flocks.
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